
For up to date information visit: www.chadsmeadacademy.co.uk  

STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 
 

Carlee  
 
 

 
for being independent with her 

early morning writing tasks 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Early Years 

 

We have had another fantastic week in Early 
Years. We have been continuing to read the 
story ‘The Three Little Pigs’ and have been 
completing some super writing independently. 
We have been writing adjectives to describe the 
big bad wolf and the little pigs. We have also 
been writing what the characters said in the story 
and writing lists of materials needed to build their 
own house.  

We have been completing lots of exciting 
activities when choosing in the classroom 
including measuring our hands and feet using 
cubes, reading instructions (can you jump?), 
practicing addition and subtraction, exploring 
things that we see in Spring, making our own 
stories using the puppets and making a 
patterned egg using pom poms and paints.  

 

Nursery Children  

If your child stays in the afternoon on a Tuesday, 
can you please provide them with a PE kit as 
they will be taking part in the PE sessions with 
Reception. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

Easter Service Thursday 11th April 

 

If you are attending the Early Years Easter Service, 

the KS1 hall doors will be open from 9.00am. Tea and 

coffee will be available for you to buy before the 

service starts at approximately 9.20am.  

The service will include a parade of the children’s 

Easter bonnets, an Easter song sang by the children 

and to finish the children will show their super Spring 

pictures that they have painted. We hope you can 

attend this wonderful service!  

 

Please could you make an Easter Bonnet with 

your child at home and bring it into school on the 

day of the service ready for their parade.  

 

Monday 1st April 

 

We will be decorating polystyrene eggs next 

week ready for Easter. We kindly ask for any 

donations to help with the decoration e.g. 

different coloured wool, googly eyes, felt, bits of 

material etc.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
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